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1         Waste contracts. Current law contains a number of conditions that must be met before a state agency 

can enter into a contract with an outside vendor for services. Among these conditions is a finding that 

no current state employee is able and available to perform the services called for by the proposed 

contract. 

This section authorizes the Commissioner of Administration to enter into or approve a state agency 

contract for waste removal without determining that no current state employee is able and available to 

perform the services called for by the contract. 

  


